
We are looking forward to learning lots of interesting 

things with you all!

PE days are swimming on Wednesday and dodgeball on 

Fridays- please remove all jewellery.

Reading books will be changed weekly when the children 

return them. All homework will be updated on Google 

Classroom weekly. 

Please remember to go on TTRockstars at least 3 times a 

week for 10 minutes each session. 

Please get in touch if you need anything. 

Team Year 4


